
 

NOTICE 
TOWN OF WOODBURY 

PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Monday October 18, at 6:00 p.m. 
Location: Woodbury Town Hall 

 
 

The Woodbury Planning Commission (PC) will conduct a public hearing Monday 
October 18 at 6:00 pm. at the Woodbury Town Hall located at 3675 Vermont Route 14, 
Woodbury Vermont. The Planning Commission will present the draft Vision for the 
Future: 2021 Town Plan, Woodbury, VT and take questions and comments from the 
public.  
 
Written comments regarding the draft plan document should be submitted and received 
by 5:00 p.m. on October 18, 2021 and can be mailed to the Woodbury Planning 
Commission, P.O. Box 10 Woodbury, VT 05681, or placed in the drop box at the Town 
Offices, 1672 Route 14 Woodbury, VT 05681, or sent by email to: Thomas “Skip” 
Lindsay, PC Chair at wdbyselctbdtlindsay@comcast.net.  

The Draft 2021 Town Plan is available for review on the town website 
https://www.woodburyvt.org/ or at the Woodbury Town Office, 1672 Route 
14 Woodbury, VT 05681. 
 

 


